



Memo

To: Mayor Rich Dionisio and Members of the Town Board

From: Galina Chernykh CC: Jacqueline Greer

Date: 8/9/20227/12/2022

Re: Approval Request for Contract

Formatted: Font: Times New Roman, 12 pt, Do not check spelling or grammar

Dear Mayor Dionisio and the Members of the Town Board:

Approval is requested to accept the proposal of NetConnect Company and award a contract in the amount of \$1,658.35 monthly fee.

The Library is moving from the Westchester Library System IT support to a new service provider that will offer consultation, configuration, and support for our services, starting January 1, 2023.

We received 3 proposals and selected NetConnect Company because they have a more personal approach, provide the least ongoing costs long-term, and are not part of a chain. Most importantly, they work with Corporate Computer Solutions Inc. Company, which is based in Harrison and works with the Town's IT Department.

The Legal Department has reviewed this contract. Funds are available in the 002.7410.100.0457 budget line.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director